
COVID-19 Protocol for Visiting  
Southwest Wildlife Conservation Center 

Staff will be taking a number of steps and doing its best to protect the health 
and well being of our guests and to control the spread of COVID-19. 

The tour experience may look different as we navigate this dynamic situation, 
but our commitment is that we will continue to make proactive decisions 
regarding the health of our visitors. These include: 

• Enhanced Cleaning Measures:  
Bathroom(s) cleaned between each tour. 

Signage in bathroom(s) instructing visitors as to the proper precautions 
to take to ensure individual safety and to help stop the spread of the 
virus. 

Liability waivers - one per family, to be signed on individual clipboards. 
Pens and clipboards to be sanitized between each tour. 

• Additional Precautions: 

Limit tour group size to no more than 10 

Hand sanitizer and wipes available at Gift Shop and Ramada 
 

• Safety Protocols: 
Guests not from the same family or who have not traveled in the same 
vehicle must maintain a physical distance of six feet, as recommended 
by the CDC. 
 
All SWCC staff, volunteers, and guests must wear masks correctly over 
their nose and mouth at all times. This includes children age 2 and older. 
Adults with kids aged 2-5 years must make a reasonable effort to assist 
the child with wearing a mask. Anyone not willing to comply with this 
policy will be asked to leave SWCC. 


